
Thanks for attending!

Dear ,

Thank you so much for taking the time to attend our VAPAversary event on Saturday,
March 4th!

We truly appreciate you stopping by to learn more about The Arts Empowerment
Project and the work we're doing to support the vulnerable youth in our community.

What's Next?
Check out our website & learn more about our programs HERE.
Stay connected by following us on social media!
Make a donation using the link at the bottom of this email.
Fill out the form below if you're interested in becoming a volunteer!

VOLUNTEER WITH US!

We hope to see you again soon!

From our HeARTS,
The Arts Empowerment Project Team

 ​  ​  ​  ​

Check out some photos from VAPAversary!





MAKE A DONATION
TODAY!

MISSION: To break the cycles of violence and
trauma through arts opportunities that ignite change
in vulnerable youth.

VISION: A community that gives every child arts
experiences that broaden horizons, fosters
resilience, and builds essential life skills.

The Arts Empowerment Project is supported, in part, by the North Carolina Arts
Council, Arts & Science Council, and United Way of Central Carolinas.
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